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To: Steven Contente, Town Administrator ol
>
From: Christopher J. Parella, Director of Public Works ,:;"
cc: Melissa Cordeiro, Town Clerk g
Date: December 15, 2022
Re: Amy Komiega, 81 Oliver Street, re: removal of Accessible Parking Space at 80

Monroe Avenue.
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Administrator Contente,
I have no issues with the granting of this Petition

Please advise if you have any additional questions or concerns.
Respectfully Submitted,

Christopher J. Parella
Director of Public Works
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